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The ANRT organizes, in collaboration with the African Telecommunication Union (ATU) in Rabat from
4 to 5 March 2019, a meeting of the African group on the implementation of the results of the World
Telecommunication Development Conference (WTDC-17) held in Buenos Aires in 2017, and the
Plenipotentiary Conference (PP-18) of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) held in Dubai
in November 2018.
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